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Dear Huntington Beach City Council,
I am a resident of Huntington Beach concerned about the City Council Liaisons List linked
to item 24-112. The council members are not represented equally: Bolton, Kalmick and
Moser are severely underrepresented. All viewpoints must be represented in a democracy,
and this list should be revised prior to acceptance.

I am also greatly concerned about item 24-101. Why is the city council of Huntington Beach
voting in Solidarity with the State of Texas? This is a political issue of national concern and
there are multiple viewpoints on the best path forward for immigration reform. Each of us
may have an opinion, but the City of Huntington Beach does not have ONE opinion, and
more importantly, it is not in the purview of the City Council to show solidarity with Texas.

Thank you for welcoming and respecting a wide range of opinions as an elected City
Council member for the City of Huntington Beach!
Judy

Dr. Judy Brusslan
Professor of Biological Sciences
Bridges to the Doctorate PI
California State University, Long Beach
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